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From: George Colman
To: Comments
Cc:
Subject: Fw: Item 1 for Goal Setting Workshop 5/11/22
Date: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 10:35:25 AM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Here is my support for the comment submitted by Jess Thomas for maintaining roads in Old
Agoura .I also note that at tonight's City Council meeting there is a resolution to support SB 1
the "Road Repair and Accountability Act "which advances funds for the maintenance and
repair of roads to agencies throughout the state .I will presume this offers assistance to our
City to  support the needs of Old Agoura residents as raised in Jess Thomas's comments   

From: Jess Thomas 
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 8:08 PM
To: Old Agoura Homeowners 
Subject: Fw: Item 1 for Goal Setting Workshop 5/11/22
 

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Jess Thomas 
To: comments@agourahillscity.org 
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022, 05:08:40 PM PDT
Subject: Item 1 for Goal Setting Workshop 5/11/22

This is a repeat request for the City to establish and manage a formal program to inspect and maintain
the private roads in Old Agoura. This is an extremely serious public safety issue, as demonstrated by the
chaos subsequent to the Chesebro Road Bridge failure during the Woolsey Fire. There were two main
aspects of this particular event. With the bridge out, the other access roads to northern Old Agoura ,
Colodny and Fairview were subjected to many times their normal share of traffic, including very heavy
trucks. And, a demolition contractor for the State Office of Emergency Services severely damaged three
different streets by operating a steel-tracked Caterpillar excavator on them.

Even during more normal times, there is no formal management structure for private road maintenance.
The establishment of a mandatory membership maintenance district might be one way of ensuring public
safety in this peculiar situation. 

If we can build a wildlife overpass spanning the Ventura Freeway, surely we can ensure safe passage to
our homes and property.

Jess Thomas, President
Old Agoura Homeowners 
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